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Subject: New Office Supplies Prime Vendor – Office Depot/ Wats International 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Contracts & Procurement Department is pleased to announce the implementation of the new 
Office Depot/ Wats International office products prime vendor program replacing Staples.  Office 
Depot/ Wats International is a global provider of office products, services, and solutions, fully 
committed to setting a new standard for serving the workplaces of today and tomorrow through 
innovation and exceptional customer experiences.   

Beginning in late January 2015, Downstate Medical Center departments utilizing state funding will 
go live with Office Depot desktop ordering and delivery.  This program will provide our 
departments with the same fast and easy ordering with desk top delivery that they have today. 
Most orders are typically delivered by the next day. 

All departments are encouraged to utilize the online ordering capabilities.  

All items on the core list will be available.  If you are ordering items that are not on the core list 
you must get authorization from an AVP or higher as is current practice.  Core list items were 
selected by both SUNY and Downstate to control our office supply spend. 

mailto:Maria.Lucido@Downstate.edu?subject=WebInquiry-%20Office%20Depot/Wats%20International

